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Shooting Investigation 

 
 

Tacoma, Wash. – On January 12, 2023, at 7:39 p.m., South Sound 911 received multiple calls regarding a 
two-car collision at 2100 block of South J Street. The Tacoma Fire Department responded and were on 
scene when Tacoma Police Officers arrived within five minutes of the call.   
 
Officers on scene confirmed that a juvenile victim had been shot and was transported to a local hospital 
for the injuries.   
 
The scene was secured for a short time during the investigation. 
 
Crimes Scene Technicians responded to the scene for processing.    
 
This is an ongoing investigation. 

 
 

#### 
 

 

http://www.cityoftacoma.org/police
mailto:GWurges@cityoftacoma.org

